
Schedule 7 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_M_.ay.o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_c_il_lo_r_s ___________________________________ Tuesday, December15,2015. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Categories: 

November 17, 2015 

soly feng <solyfeng@hotmail.com> 
November-17-15 4:30PM 
Weber,David; MayorandCouncillors; Lussier, Cynthia; DevApps 
Re: Rezoningapplication at 9131 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC (RZ 15-703150) 

12-8060-20-9505 - RZ 15-703150 

I am the home owner of property #9091 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC. My husband and ! oppose the idea to 
give the Right-of-Way of the private drive lane in between properties #9093 & #9097 Steveston 
Hwy, Richmond, BC to the general public, the builders and the home owners of property #9131 Steveston 
Hwy, Richmond, BC. We are concerned if the City of Richmond grant the Right-of-Way of this drive lane to 
the builders or to the home owners of property #9131 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC, it will increase the 
traffic volume and noises to the neighborhood of properties #9091, #9093, 9097& #9099 Steveston 
Hwy, Richmond, BC, and also affect our safety and privacy. 

The private drive lane in between properties #9093 & #9097 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC was only granted 
to the owners of properties #9091, #9093, #9097& #9099 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC temporarily 
until public access at the rear of the properties from Mortfield Gate or another public street is available. It is 
my understanding that the owners of #9093 & #9097 have provided the rights to this drive lane only to 
owners/residents of #9091 & #9099 and the City of Richmond for general maintenance work. It is not 
appropriate for the City of Richmond to grant access to anyone else without the consent ofthe current home 
owners of properties #9091, #9093, #9097& #9099 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC. As a Canadian citizen and 
resident of City of Richmond, we expect our government to respect and protect our rights of private 
properties. 

Therefore, we strongly disagree to the proposal or decision of offering the access to the private drive lane in 
between properties #9093 & #9097 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC to the general public, the builders and the 
home owners of property #9131 Steveston Hwy, Richmond, BC. 

Thanks and regards, 

Jie (Soly) Feng 
Tel: (604) 295-7166 {Home) 
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